BOXING
FEDERATION OF

INDIA

Dated : 16th December, 2022

To

Bernard Dunne

High Performance Director
Boxing Federation of India

Dear Mr. Bernard Dunne,

As you are aware that Boxing Federation of India going to host
6th Elite Women’s National Boxing Championship held at Bhopal
from 20tk to 26th December, 2022.

Boxing Federation of India nominates to you as an Observer for
the smooth conduct of 6t Elite Women’s National Boxing
Championship held at Bhopal from 20t to 26t December, 2022.

You are requested to kindly report at the venue on 19t December,
2022 in the morning, positively.

24l

Hemanta Kumar Kalita
Secretary General
Boxing Federation of India

Boxing Federation of India
319/323, Udyog Vihar, Phase -1V, Gurugram Haryana -122015, India
Email: info@boxingfederation.in, Phone: +91-124-4370792



BOXING

Dated : 29th December, 2022

To

Bernard Dunne

High Performance Director
Boxing Federation of India

Dear Mr. Bernard Dunne,

As you are aware that Boxing Federation of India going to host
6th Elite Men’s National Boxing Championship held at Chaudhary
Charan Singh Haryana Agricultural University, Hisar, Haryana
from 31st December, 2022 to 06t January, 2023.

Boxing Federation of India nominates to you as an Observer for
the smooth conduct of 6t Elite Men’s National Boxing
Championship held at Chaudhary Charan Singh Haryana
Agricultural University, Hisar, Haryana from 31st December,
2022 to 06th January, 2023.

Hemanta Kumar Kalita
Secretary General
Boxing Federation of India

Boxing Federation of India
319/323, Udyog Vihar, Phase -IV, Gurugram Haryana -122015, India
Email: info@boxingfederation.in, Phone: +91-124-4370792



